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January 

- Attended the GFC meeting on January 30th.  

- Created a summary document of the GFC meeting accessible to each APSA member. 

February 

- Attended the GFC meeting on February 27th.  

- Created a summary document of the GFC meeting accessible to each APSA member. 

March 

- Attended the GFC meeting on March 20th.  

- Created a summary document of the GFC meeting accessible to each APSA member. 

- Informed students on the tuition increases and the reason behind them on the APSA Facebook 
page.  

April  

- Attended the GFC meeting on April 17th.  

- Created a summary document of the GFC meeting accessible to each APSA member. 

 

Ongoing throughout the semester:  

- Attended every APSA meeting 

- Answered student questions regarding governance and university budget 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Hubert Piatkowski, GFC Representative  
Alberta Pharmacy  Student’s Association 


